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Coronavirus News

Here is a news update about the 
Governments Coronavirus winter plans

The Prime Minister Boris Johnson spoke on the television 

yesterday about the plans for winter.

He told us that there are going to be 2 plans about how we get 

on with our lives through the winter because of Coronavirus.

There will be Plan A and Plan B.

This is because the number of people that catch Coronavirus 

might go up in the winter.

The government is thinking about how hospitals will cope if 

lots of people go into hospital with flu, chest infections or 

Coronavirus.

Plan A includes:

• Young people aged 12 to 15 years of age will be able to 

have the Coronavirus vaccine from next week

• People over the age of 50, people in care homes, people 

who would become really poorly if they caught Coronavirus 

and health and social care workers will get another dose of 

the vaccine

• Test and Trace, and isolation rules will still happen.

12 – 15 
years old 



• You should still follow the rules about washing your hands

• If you are inside places with lots of people or with people 

you don’t normally have contact with you should wear a 

face covering if you can.

We will go to Plan B if the number of people catching the 

Coronavirus and going into hospital goes up a lot.

Plan B will include things like:

• Rules for wearing masks in shops again

• Working from home if you can

• Vaccine passports for busy places like nightclubs

Keeping well tips 

There are lots of things to look forward to this winter that 

might have not happened last year or were different because 

of the Coronavirus.

Think about what you will do and make some plans if you 

celebrate any special days like 

• Milad ul-Nabi

• Halloween

• Diwali

• Bonfire Night 

• Hanukkah

• Christmas and New Year 

• Birthdays 


